
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
                     November 01, 2023 

PRESIDENT: Dennis Grey, 
Director, Walton  County 
Schools 
 
PRESIDENT-ELECT:  
Jamie Warrington,  Director, 
Manatee County Schools 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR: 
Karen Strickland 

 

              
 To:            Florida School District Directors 
 From:       Executive Committee 
 Subject:   Mid-Year Directors’ Meeting  
 

We encourage you to save the date for the 2024 Mid-Year Directors’ Meeting.  This is a 
valuable tool for everyone as we work through the daily struggles of managing school 
transportation for Florida’s children. 

 
 This year our meeting will be held at: 

Hotel Indigo 
826 W Gaines St 

Tallahassee, FL   32304 
850-210-0008 

  
There is an $18.00 nightly parking fee at the hotel. 

 
 The dates are: 

Arrivals Begin: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 
Meeting Begins: Thursday, January 18, 2024 
Departing Noon: Friday, January 19, 2024 

 
 

              2024 Mid-Year Registration Link :   2024 Mid-Year Registration 
Hotel Link :     FAPT Jan 2024     (when you insert the date, the discounted rates will appear)                                                                                                                                                        

Run of House room rate:  $199.00 per night 
King Standard:  $149.00 per night 

Group cut-off date is December 18, 2023 
 
Please be sure to register.  Your registration assists in the required food and beverage counts.  

Looking forward to seeing everyone! 
 

PO Box 3238 

Plant City, Florida  33563 
         407.476.3278 faptexecdir@gmail.com 

www.faptflorida.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE!!!! 

https://forms.gle/85QcXcpA3JwD2hce8
https://www.hotelindigo.com/redirect?path=hd&brandCode=IN&localeCode=en&regionCode=1&hotelCode=TLHCT&_PMID=99801505&GPC=FAP&cn=no&viewfullsite=true
http://www.faptflorida.org/

